
  

 

Request for Expression of Interest  

(CONSULTING SERVICES) 

 
Ref No. IOM/CT AF17-0471 

 

 

Afghanistan 

Project:  National Status of Human Trafficking in Afghanistan 2017 

Consulting Services: Study on National Report on Trafficking in Persons in 

Afghanistan 

 

The International Organization for Migration is implementing a multi-year counter 

trafficking project funded by USAID. The objective of the project is to contribute to the 

prevention of human trafficking, the protection of victims of trafficking (VoTs) and the 

prosecution of traffickers by assisting the Government of the Islamic Republic of 

Afghanistan (GIRoA) in its efforts to combat human trafficking. To achieve this objective, 

the project aims to build the capacity of relevant officials of the Afghan government at the 

national, provincial and local levels, in particular law enforcement and judicial systems 

through a range of capacity building training. IOM intends hire a Consulting Firm to conduct 

Study on National Report on Trafficking in Persons in Afghanistan. 

 

IOM now invites eligible Consulting Firms to indicate their interest in providing the services. 

Interested Consulting Firms must provide information indicating that they are qualified to 

perform the services (e.g. brochures, description of similar assignments, experience in 

conducting similar projects, availability of appropriate skills among staff, etc.). The provided 

information must be sufficient for IOM to evaluate the Consulting Firm’s capability and 

eligibility to undertake the assignment. Expressions of interest should contain the following 

information: 

- Core business and years in of operation  

- Qualification in the field of this research assignment  

- Technical and managerial structure of the organization 

- General qualifications and number of key staff 

-  

The Consulting Firms who intent to express their interest shall be locally registered in line 

to the local regulations and they may associate with other Firms to enhance their 

qualifications. Copy of Consulting Firm license shall be submitted to email address below, 

when asking for EoI - long version.  

 

A Consultant Organization will be selected in accordance with the procedures set out in the 

IOM Procurement Manual IN/168 rev (1).  

 

This is a short version of the EoI intended for advertisement only. Interested consulting firms 

may obtain a copy of the full version of the EOI sending e-mail to bellow provided address. 

 

EoI with required information specified in the full version must be delivered by hand before 

16:00 hours on 12 April 2017. 
 



IOM Afghanistan 

Attn: Vladimir Maslarov – Procurement Officer (Ref. No. IOM/CT AF17-0471) 

Street No.4, House No. 27, Ansari Square, Shahr-e-Naw, 

Kabul, Afghanistan 

E-mail: iomkabulprocurement@iom.int 

mailto:iomkabulprocurement@iom.int

